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Points made by Mr. Lober during his presentation:

Slide #4:  The red shaded area of Bethany West represents the lots that could theoretically use 
the path east to the beach and is 27% of all the residential lots in Town. 

Slide #8:  The proposed pathway on Collins would be created by using 5 feet of the Town
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Mott MacDonald and an additional 7% for contingency.  All of the $940,000 total cost of the 
project would be paid for by grant money. 

Mr. Sheplee asked Mr. Lober if there is a difference between speed 
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But they will no longer be the last five feet of the driveway. Mr. Galata doesn
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Rod Gowen, 401 Collins asked why the right of way is not indicated on his survey. 
When looking at his deed, he does not see the Town of Bethany listed, any easements 
or mention of a right of way. How is the right of way documented to the Town. Mr. Lober
said that he doesn
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Laura Irwin, 409 Collins Street asked if the study did anything to discourange the weight
of certain vehicles? Something to discourage cut thru traffic. Mr. Lober doesn
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Steve Galata, 310 Wellington Parkway asked if there is any question about reducing the
speed on Kent or Wellington for this project? Mr. Gravet responded that the Town does 
not have the ability to officially, enforceably reduce speed limits below 25 miles per hour
on residential streets. Mr. Galata said that he has seen speed limits in South Bethany 
posted at 15 miles per hour, why can
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other large contraptions that people use to take their equipment to the beach. If one of 
these large contraptions is coming toward you as you
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side. Encouraging everyone to walk on the south side is concerning. The fact that we 
haven




